
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Oshkosh Police Department 
 
Date:    March 20, 2013 
Time:  9:30 a.m. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Armed Robbery  
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that occurred at 
12:42 a.m. on Wednesday, March 20, 2013 in the 900 block of Merritt Ave.   
 
Three black male suspects, one displaying a hand gun, robbed a pizza delivery person 
of an undisclosed amount of cash.   
 
The three suspects fled the scene on foot.  The pizza delivery person was not injured in 
the robbery. 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is encouraging anyone who may know these suspects 
or has information about the robbery to contact the Oshkosh Police Department and 
speak with Detective Dean Artus at (920) 236-5726.   
 
If you have information and would like to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago 
County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 or text IGOTYA and you crime tip to 
274637 or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text via the web.  
You may be eligible for up to a $1,000 reward for information leading to an arrest. 
 
Joseph Nichols  
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department  
(920) 236-5742 
 

#### 


